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Merry Christmas eaa CHAPTER 974! Page 2 

Every year we seem to outdo ourselves. We’ve become experts at celebrating 

Christmas after Christmas! How great it is to have something to look forward 

to after the Holiday let down. We had a terrific turnout,  but we missed a few 

due to illness. Just know that you were missed. What a great evening! I’ll let 

the pictures speak for themselves! Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

EAA Chapter 974         all photos: ed. 

Cindy and gary mullins Joey and kim shreve 

Debbie and Paul o’connor Eric Nebergall & bill hauck 

Jeanne and Roger mcclure George theobald 



Page 3 Merry Christmas EAA chapter 974! 
 

MARY LOU AND CHARLIE CORDER Scott Hersha 

Mark and cathy reising Kelly and dan roysdon 

Robin kidder Marcia and tom hogan 

Grace and Bernie hogan Scott balmos 



Page 4 Merry Christmas eaa CHAPTER 974! 
 

Beth and Jason pratt 

Nancy and bob dombek Julie and gary boehm 

Cindy and mark taylor Barb and tom martn 

Kathy and brian charlton Ray parker 

Mike and patty szabo 



Page 5 Merry Christmas eaa CHAPTER 974! 
 

Tara and joe seibert 

Logan shreve 

Karen and rick hogan 

Cindy and gary going for maggianos 

A nice crowd 

Mary lou says  the salad looks good 

Brandi brewer 

John and linda labarre 



Page 6 TABLE VIEWS 
 

Joey shreve, master of ceremonies Kim shreve door prize mc 

Looks like Christmas! 



Page 7 Chapter service awards 
 

Joey shreve, vice president Grace hogan , secretary 

Roger mcclure, treasurer Scott balmos,  young eagles  

Bob dombek, newsletter editor Scott Hersha, flight advisor 

Ray parker tech counselor Tom martin, president 



Page 8 White elephants galore—FUN AND thievery! 
 



EAA CHAPTER 974 2024—ALWAYS LOOKING GOOD! Page 9 

EAA Chapter 974 gets better looking every year! Don’t you 

agree? What a great party and what a great community! We 

have been blessed with great volunteer spirit, energy and leader-

ship. The fellowship and camaraderie we share is the real bless-

ing! Let us continue to nurture it and never take it for granted. 

Even more important, let us not forget our families that support 

us and encourage us to savor the gift of flight. May we serve as 

a good example to those who see us and those who desire to 

build and fly! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 


